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Welcome Latest Gallery

We pride ourselves in providing  caring ethos where pupils are valued
and feel confident in thelr relationship with other pupils and staff. We
encourage children to give of their best and strive to maintain a positive
atmosphere in which they can reach their full potential

Latest News

Day 1@ Magic Morecambe
12th May 2015
Day 1 Kick off 5:30am. What can we say.

P2 Farm Play

17th Mar 2015

Lots of Farm Piay fun with P2s. The P2s have had great
fun exploring various objects.

Use Water Well Week
16th Mar 2015

No Events
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Entrance Examination Information for Primary 6

13th May 2020

Please find below the new information published in relation to the Entrance Examinations for Primary 6 pupils. 

 GL Assessment 

 The Post Primary Transfer Consortium (PPTC) has announced its intention to hold the 2020 Entrance Assessment on Saturday 5th December 2020. PPTC recognises that its plans may be affected by the unfolding situation.

 Outcomes will be posted on 29th January 2021 to arrive on Saturday 30th January 2021.
 The registration period is Monday 1st June 2020 – Friday 9th October 2020.
 The 2020-21 Registration Pack, which includes the Entrance Assessment Registration Form, will be available on the PPTCNI website from Monday 1st June.
 Supplementary Entrance Assessment Date: Saturday 19th December 2020 (This assessment is available for a very small group of pupils, typically less than 1% of pupils sit the Supplementary Entrance Assessment)

 PPTC will continue to make further information, including the full 2020-21 Registration Pack, available through its website:  www.pptcni.com 

 AGE Assessment
The AQE board have announced their intention to reschedule the AQE assessment for the Saturdays of 21st and 28th November and 12th December 2020.
The AQE are using an on line registration form for the first time. The form is accessible on the website www.aqe.org.uk
 Registration opens on Thursday 14th May 2020 and closes on Friday 25th September 2020.

You complete an online form with payment of the fee (£55). An electronic version of the pupil’s photograph and a scanned copy of the original birth certificate can be uploaded to the online form.

AQE ask that parents be patient when completing the form as this is the first time they have used it and there may be issues in the early days of registration.

 Whilst parents are strongly advised to register using the online form, a version of the form will be available on the AQE website which can be printed and completed by hand. The form can then be posted to the AQE Office. 

Please note that £35 of the fee is non-refundable if the CEA tests were to be, unfortunately cancelled due to coronavirus.

Outcomes will be posted on 29th January 2021 to arrive on Saturday 30th January 2021.

 Many thanks, 

L Mawhinney

 Principal
